28,3, 2025
Class il

Another busy week in class 11!

In numeracy we have started to work on our understading of money. We have been recognising coins and

comparing amounts.

We have been playing lots of games in phonics sessions to help us learn and apply our sounds - this is one of our
favourite ways to rehearse our phonics reading and spelling skills.
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In storytime we have been reading the story of Gigantosaurus by Jonny Duddle. We loved the story and

the bright illustrations.

Just a reminder PE is on Tuesday and Thursday please can everyone have kit in school to be able to join in fully.




